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Content: 

My submission is regarding the NBN towers. I recently received a letter in the mail to tell me an NBN 

tower was going near my property. I believe we need greater control over this process and it needs 

to be more transparent . We have a water board site nearby that is already used for a Telstra tower 

as well as water board issues and NBN advise they wont put the tower on that site because of lack of 

communication between government departments and state govt departments. I dont support a 

neighbour being paid to put the tower on his property and the tower is placed on another 

landholders boundary. I support a minimum distance of 500 metres to a residential dwelling. The 

tower should have to go before local government planning policies so all residents have the right to 

document their issues. The money paid to the landholder should also be transparent . A landholder 

has no right to devalue their neighbours property for financial gain. The site for this tower in my area 

is bottom of a hill near a gully and on a neighbours boundary a 45 metre visual eye sore. All new 

NBN infrastructure  in rural/urban area  should be underground. 
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